

The Massachusetts Department of Transportation

Invites you to a

Public Information Meeting

for the

Fore River Bridge Replacement Project

Tuesday, January 15, 2013

6:30 – 8:30 PM McCullough Building Whipple Senior Center – Gymnasium 182 Green Street, Weymouth MA

The purpose of this meeting is to provide an overview of the construction plans and traffic impacts for the replacement of the Fore River Bridge, which carries Route 3A over the Fore River between Quincy and Weymouth, Massachusetts. The meeting will also provide residents and other stakeholders within the project area with an opportunity meet MassDOT's design/build team for the construction phase of the project. Following the presentation, MassDOT staff will lead a discussion to answer questions.

The Fore River Bridge Replacement is part of the \$3 billion Patrick - Murray Accelerated Bridge Program, which restores, repairs or replaces structurally deficient bridges across the Commonwealth of Massachusetts. The Fore River Bridge project includes the complete replacement and eventual removal of the existing temporary span. The project, already underway, will run through 2016.

To be added to the project email list, please contact Donny Dailey, Office of Public Affairs, at 857-368-8902 or donny.dailey@state.ma.us. The gymnasium at the Whipple Center is accessible. For accommodation or language assistance, please contact MassDOT's Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer by phone (857-368-8580), fax (857-368-0602), TTD/TTY(857-368-0603) or by email (MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us).

Please share this notice with others who may be interested in the project. For more information, we invite you to visit www.mass.gov/massdot/foreriverbridge.



